From: Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama <br/>bdeal@dentalboard.org>

**Sent:** Monday, June 15, 2020 7:12 PM

To:

**Subject:** The latest news for you



## Dear Licensee:

At its June 11, 2020 regular meeting, the Board updated its Opinion on CDC Guidance for returning to practice. Specifically, on page 3 under "VISIT," the Board replaced the existing guideline on the use of waiting rooms with the following:

4. Use of the waiting room is allowed for a patient and attendant (if necessary), if every individual in the waiting room wears a mask and remains 6 feet away, in all directions, from every other individual who is not from the same household as the patient.

Sincerely,
Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama

Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama | 2229 Rocky Ridge Rd., Birmingham, AL 35216

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About Constant Contact</u> Sent by bdeal@dentalboard.org in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!